
 

 

What happened at the Expert Group? 

Wednesday 10th July 2019 

The meeting was in The Clydesdale Bank in Glasgow.  

The meeting was all about the new Scottish Social Security Agency. The 

group spoke to lots of people from the Scottish Government about 

different parts of the agency including making sure information is written 

in a way that people with learning disabilities can understand.  

Members of the group are really keen to work with the Scottish 

Government to make sure that the new agency is as good as it can be 

and that some of the mistakes made by the Department for Work and 

Pensions just now are not made in the new system.   


